
Hello, 
 
I am a Newmarket resident who lives within walking distance of the proposed Mulock development. I 
have been reviewing the draft development plan and have a couple of questions/concerns. 
 
1) The amount of alloted parking does not look sufficient enough to serve the project in question. With 
so many amenities that are being proposed it is within reason to suggest the Mulock development will 
attract many from outside the region. More parking needs to be considered to avoid potential patrons 
from parking on local streets that already see large amounts of traffic and parking challenges. 
 
2) I noticed that there is an area for Indigenous gardens in the latest draft. As a resident with both 
Indigenous and settler identities (Dene/English) I wonder what opportunities for consultation/leadership 
have been available for Indigenous Peoples/communities/artists? This is critical if you want to move 
forward with a feature labelled ‘Indigenous.’ 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ashley Day 

 


